OFFICE OF THE MAYOR SAN FRANCISCO



LONDON N. BREED MAYOR

2022 FEB 28 PM 4: 10

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS

February 28, 2022

John Arntz
Director
San Francisco Department of Elections
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 48
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Director Arntz,

This letter is to inform you of my desire to withdraw the initiative ordinance I placed on the June 7, 2022 ballot titled "Surveillance Technology" and referenced in Board File No. 220064.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Andres Power of my staff at 415-554-6467, or Sophia Kittler at 415 554-6153.

Sincerely,

London N. Breed

Mayor -